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Wednesday 13th December 2023 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Breakfast Club Service price increase 
 
We are writing to inform you that there will be an adjustment in the pricing for our Breakfast Club 
service, effective from January 2024. 
 
The current price of £3.00 per day per child will be revised to £4.50 per day per child. This decision 
has been made in response to inflationary pressures impacting the school's budget. The revised 
pricing is necessary to ensure the sustainability of the Breakfast Club service, allowing us to 
continue providing our pupils with a healthy breakfast to kickstart their school day. 
 
We understand that any change in pricing may raise questions, and we want to assure you that 
this adjustment has been carefully considered to strike a balance between meeting our financial 
needs and providing a valuable service to our pupils.  
 
As always, we kindly request families to maintain their Parent Pay accounts or voucher payments 
in credit to facilitate a smooth and efficient process. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this price adjustment, please do not hesitate to 
contact the school. We value your understanding and continued support as we work to enhance 
the overall well-being of our pupils. 
 
 
Kindest regards,  
 
Mike Gordon  

 

Mike Gordon  

School Business Manager 


